
Holiday Motors   June 25, 2022 

 It started on a rainy day and ended on a rainy day.   

We had a scrumptious lunch of shredded hot turkey or pulled pork, along 

with a ramen salad, potato salad, a cookie, and a beverage of choice.  WOW! 

Holiday Motors put on a fantastic comfort food luncheon for us! 

Between rain drops we, I think 23 cars depart from Holiday Motors and we 

all had a lot of fun driving our Miata MX-5s around the Kettle Moraine roads.  We 

saw plenty of wildlife out and about – deer; Sand Hill Cranes, with their babies (do 

you know that if they have more than on chick what happens?   You’ll have to 

check to Tom C to find the answer!), turkeys; etc.  Thank goodness there were no 

racoons or buzzards to create hazards for us on this trip, like we have had on the 

past 2 trips. 

 After the fist leg, we stopped at a Dairy Queen to have some ice cream---

YUMMMM.  We then proceeded on to the second leg where……the last cars got 

waylaid because we followed the car in front, not sure where that car was going,   

so we ended up in the opposite direction of the rest of the group; but we enjoyed 

the route we took as if it was the right one!   

 We all ended up at the Twisted Pear for a pizza supper.  Some of us just 

started earlier than the rest of the group.  We found out that this is a 5th 

generation ownership of the place; it is haunted, though we didn’t get to greet 

any of the spirits that day; and that they have really great food!   

 We also got to sing Happy Birthday to Mary Lynn C., and even the patrons 

sang along with us!  Many good stories and laughter were shared by all.  Thanks, 

Don Gervais, for a wonderful day.  Even though it rained, it sure didn’t dampen 

our spirits. 

 

Laura and Henry N. 

  


